
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     NORTHLAND SECURITIES FINANCIAL AGREEMENT   
 
MEETING DATE: APRIL 3, 2018    
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

 

The City is in the process of reviewing financial information for the proposed Cannon 
River Winery expansion project.  Part of that process is the request for financial 
assistance through tax abatement.  Northland Securities, Inc. is able to provide 
assistance to the City for the establishment of the tax abatement and analysis of the 
request.  The scope of the work is not expected to exceed $3,000. 
 
 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
Staff requests a motion to enter into an agreement with Northland Securities, Inc. to 
have them provide assistance with the tax abatement request from Cannon River 
Winery. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
Financial Planning Agreement 

 
 








